
State Counsellor, Indonesian FM exchange views on recent developments 
in Rakhine State 

 
 
 State Counsellor and Union Minister for Foreign Affairs Daw Aung San Suu Kyi 
received Indonesian Foreign Minister Mrs. Retno L.P. Marsudi at 8.15 pm on December 6, 
2016 in Nay Pyi Taw. 
 At the meeting, they exchanged views on strengthening of bilateral relations and 
cooperation as well as on recent developments in Rakhine State in an open and friendly 
manner.  
 Indonesia has expressed its readiness to provide health care and humanitarian 
assistance for both communities and to enhance communication channels between the two 
countries.  
 Mrs. Retno L.P. Marsudi paid a working visit to Myanmar from 6th to 7th December 
2016. During the visit, a dinner was hosted by the State Counsellor in honour of the visiting 
Minister at her residence in Nay Pyi Taw. 
 Minister of State for Foreign Affairs U Kyaw Tin and Indonesian Ambassador to 
Myanmar Dr. Ito Sumardi also attended the dinner.—Myanmar News Agency 


